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Appointments required for Falls City High School senior checkout
(KLZA)-- Falls City High School senior students or parents are reminded you are
required to schedule an appointment for senior checkout.

Appointments can be made by either calling or sending an email to Amanda
Merz at the High School office at 402-245-2116. or email amerz@fallscityps.org.

Appointments must be scheduled Friday, May 1 between 8:00 a.m. and noon or
on Monday, May 4 from 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Checkout times have been scheduled for Tuesday, May S from 11:00 a.m. - 2:00
p-m. and from 5:00p.m. - 6:30 p-m.

Wednesday, May 6 at the same times or Saturday, May 9 starting at 10:00 a.m.
Each appointment will be 10 minutes.
If you have questions, please contact the high school.

You can also go to the school webpage at www.fctigers.com or the Falls City
District 56 Facebook page to access senior checkout information.
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